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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA
From: Ebe Kartus, ACOC Representative
Subject: Simplification of the Medium of Performance Instructions (6.15)

ACOC thanks the Music Working Group for this discussion paper to simplify Medium of
Performance Instructions.

ACOC supports Version B and looks forward to a proposal that explores this option further.



